From: Jolene Ryan

Sent: Saturday, January 24, 2015 3:53:11 PM
To: PUC

Subject: Rate increase

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Due to the fact that BHP has received 6 increases since 2008, we strongly feel that the PUC needs to start
standing up for the people of SD, & not let BHP stock holders be so greedy, storm Altas should not have been
a permanent raise increase on our bill. The PUC is also suppose the represent the people, not just BHP. The
power in Wyoming (which is also BHP) is a lot cheaper then SD, that’s because the PUC regulates them &
doesn’t give them every increase they want. SD is the 2nd highest state for electricity,but we are NOT the 2nd
highest state for income, are they planning on everybody getting government help to pay for their electric bill,
because that is what its coming to. | guess we all need to start looking into solar panels & wind turbans & get
off the grid. Thank You the Ryans





